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Ruth Nettles Q9otj5<? - IX 
From: ekatz@clective.com 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 3:20 PM 
To: FllingS@psc.state.fl.us 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Marguerite McLean; Ruth Nettles; Lee Eng Tan 
Subject: Re: FW: Docket # 090480 

Attachments: ATT43470.doc 

ATT43470.doc 
(55 KB) 

Hi, 

Please see tbe new attached file. 

Thank you 

On Fri, 22 Jan 2010 12:33:59 -0500, "Filings@psc.stateJI.us" 
<Filings@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote: 
> 
> Dear Mr. Katz: 
> 
> We are in receipt of the attached electronic filing, however, we are 
> unable to open your electronic filing. Please note that per the 
> Commission's e-filing requirements: 
> 
> All documents filed electronically must be capable of being printed as 
> paper documents without loss of content or appearance. Documents must 
> be prepared using a clearly readable font which, when printed, will 
> fit on an 8.5 by ll-inch page. 

> 
> A link to the Commission's electronic filing requirement is being 
> included for your convenience. 
> http://www.floridapsc.C:om/dockets/e-filings/ 
> 
> Your document will need to be revised and resubmitted to be considered 
> an official filing. 
> 
> Please call our office if you have any questions. 

> 
> Ruth Nettles 
> Commission Deputy Clerk II 
> Office of Commission Clerk 
> 850-413-6770 
> 
> -----Original Message----­

1 

http://www.floridapsc.C:om/dockets/e-filings
mailto:Filings@PSC.STATE.FL.US
mailto:Filings@psc.stateJI.us
mailto:FllingS@psc.state.fl.us
mailto:ekatz@clective.com


1/2212010 3:23 PM 
Office of Commission Clerk Official Filing 

> From: ekatz@clective.com [mailto:ekatz@clective.com] 
> Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 10:54 AM 
> To: Filings@psc.stateJl.us 
> Subject: Docket # 090480 

> 
> Hi, 
> 
> Please see the attached PDF to be filed in the follwing docket 090480. 

> 
> Please let me know if you have any questions. 

> 
> Thank you 
> Evan Katz 
> 404-272-0445 

> -­
> This message has been scanned for viruses and dangerous content by 
> MaiiScanner, and is believed to be clean. 
> 
> 
> 

This message has been scanned for viruses and dangerous content by MailScanner, and is believed to be 
clean. 
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PULLMAN & COMLEY, LLC 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW Brad N. Mondschein, Esq. 

90 State House Square 
Hartford, CT 06103-3702 
P (860) 424-4319 
f (860) 424-4370 
bmondschein@pullcom.com 
www.pullcom.com 

January 21,2010 

VIA FACSIMILE (850-413-6034) 

William Gamer 

Chief Advisor to the Chainnan ofthe Commission 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 


Re: Docket No. 090480; Compliance Investigation Of Clective Telecom Florida, 
LLC For Apparent Failure To Accurately Disclose Information On Application 

Dear Mr. Gamer: 

Based on discussions between Clective Telecom Florida, LLC and the Commission's 
staff, this letter sets forth a proposed resolution ofthe above-referenced docket. 

Clective has agreed to a voluntary forfeiture of its CLEC certificate with prejudice in 
Florida. Clective's close of business was December 31, 2009. As such, Clective will pay the 
2009 CLEC assessment in the amount of $600 by January 31, 2010. Clective agrees not to 
undertake the offering oftelecommunications services in the State ofFlorida. 

As of this date, Clective has no customers in the State of Florida and has no pending 
customer complaints. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Brad N. Mondschein, Esq. 

cc: 	 Clective Telecom Florida, LLC 
Lee Eng 
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